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On behalf of the American people and the United States government, I extend
our best regards to the people of Bosnia and Herzegovina as you celebrate
your Statehood Day.

The United States is committed to a strong partnership with Bosnia and
Herzegovina and to its sovereignty and territorial integrity. We remain
dedicated to working with the new government, once formed, as it continues
the reforms necessary for Bosnia and Herzegovina to advance its goals of
Western integration.

We wish you the best as you celebrate this important day and look forward to
further strengthening the friendship between our two nations.
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